DEAR PASO ROBLES ROTARIANS AND ROYAL SUBJECTS,

AFTER A DYNAMIC YEAR UNDER PRESIDENT SAYNE IT IS TIME FOR MY "REIGN" TO BEGIN.

I HAVE TO ADMIT IT IS A HUMBLING EXPERIENCE TO LEAD THIS AMAZING CLUB BUT I AM CONFIDENT THAT WITH ALL YOUR HELP WE WILL CONTINUE TO ACCOMPLISH INCREDIBLE THINGS.

WE START THE YEAR WITH OUR BIGGEST FUND-RAISER, THE WINE MAKER COOK OFF. LAST YEARS PROCEEDS PROVIDED \$50,000.00 IN SCHOLARSHIPS FOR OUR PASO ROBLES HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS. WE ALSO PROVIDED SUPPORT FOR OUR LOCAL YOUTH IN VARIOUS CLUBS AND ORGANIZATIONS WITH THE \$30,000.00 NETTED FROM OUR GOLF TOURNAMENT. A BIG HAND TO PASO ROBLES ROTARIANS!

THIS YEAR WE WILL BE CARRYING ON THESE GREAT PROJECTS AND HOPEFULLY ADDING TO THEM WITH SOME ADDITIONAL OUTREACH TO THE INTERNATIONAL COMMUNITY.

IT IS WONDERFUL TO SEE SO MANY NEW ROTARIANS JUMPING RIGHT IN TO HELP MAKE THIS THE BEST ROTARY CLUB. LET'S KEEP THAT MOMENTUM GOING. SHARING THE GOOD WORK THAT PASO ROBLES ROTARY CONTRIBUTES LOCALLY AND INTERNATIONALLY SHOULD ATTRACT OTHERS WITH A HEART FOR SERVICE.

I AM HONORED TO BE THE PRESIDENT OF THIS AWESOME CLUB AND LOOK FORWARD TO US "BEING THE INSPIRATION" IN OUR COMMUNITY AND THE WORLD.

YOUR ROYAL HIGHNESS,

QUEEN GAIL TANNEHILL